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Hon Sue Ellery to the Minister for Education. 

1. Of those Education Assistants currently classified as supernumerary, what 
advice have they been provided by the Department's Workforce 
Management team as to their options under the new Public Sector 
Management (Redeployment and Redundancy) Regulations 2015 which 
come into effect on 1 May 2015? 

2. Will the Minister please table a copy of the standard advice being provided to 
supernumerary Education Assistants? 

I thank the Hon. Member for some notice of this question. 

(1)- (2) Supernumerary Education Assistants who have recently been offered a targeted 
voluntary severance have had their attention drawn to the Public Sector Management 
(Redeployment and Redundancy) Regulations 2014 which come into operation on 1 May 
2015. The Department intends to discuss options with employees who remain surplus to 
requirements after the introduction of the Regulations. 
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